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25/05/2022  

 

Kokoda Caravans has recently been notified by Swift Appliances of a potential 

recall on their Swift 500 series cooker.  Please note at this stage this would 

affect owners in WA only.  Swift has ensured us that they are working with the 

local government bodies to attend to the matter and notify us as soon as 

possible.  

The WA Building and Energy Authority has directed anyone in WA discontinue 

using the cooker effective immediately until otherwise instructed.   

The current known details are that after an examination carried out by Building 

and Energy on units provided by Swift is that the Swift Caravan Cooker 500 

series that have aluminium tubing may be susceptible to a circumference 

fracture at the flare compression fitting on the front left burner.  To date there 

have been two incidents on the following models:  

• 503BHSP – July 2021 

• 502BHSP – April 2022 

Both of these units have a 2019 manufacturing date.  

At the moment we are unsure if and how this will affect other states/territories 

and that as of today NO OFFICIAL RECALL HAS BEEN ISSUED as the matter is 

currently under review.   

Please visit our website kokodacaravans.com.au as we will post updates as they 

become available.  

We appreciate your patience as we await instruction from the appropriate 

persons in this matter.   

As a reminder, this currently only affects owners in WA and NO RECALL HAS 

BEEN ISSUED as of today.  

If you have further questions please contact Swift Appliances directly:             

03 9359 3068 or accounts@swiftappliancegroup.com.au  

 

Thank you, 

Kokoda Caravans  


